








































































Meyer, Mike [KDA] 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Meyer, Mike [KDA] 
Wednesday, October 7, 2020 4:30 PM 
'Norquest, Jason (Norquest@gmd3.org)' 
file Nos. 16406, 20926, 20928, 2093 

john Jenkinson called to confirm the proposal. I reviewed the proposal and the actual new wells being drilled. he just 
wanted to go on record that he wanted to protect his domestic supply and has no problems today or any uforeseen 
future problems. just a matter for the record. 
I stated that he would be getting a letter from you also. his response was from our letter. 
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Garden City Field Office 
4532 W. Jones, Suite B 
Garden City, KS 67846 

Mike Beam, Secretary 

Department of Agriculture 
Division of Water Resources 

September 30, 2020 

SOUTHWEST KANSAS GROUNDWATER 
MANAGEMENT DISTRICT NO. 3 
2009 E SPRUCE ST 
GARDEN CITY KS 67846 

Re: Water Right, File Nos. 16406, 20926, 20928, 20933 

Dear Mr. Norquest: 

Phone: 620-276-2901 
Fax: 620-276-9315 

www.agriculture.ks.gov 

Laura Kelly, Governor 

This is to advise you that Vyn Land and Cattle has filed applications for approval of the 
Chief Engineer, Division of Water Resources, Kansas Department of Agriculture, to change the 
point of diversion for the above referenced files. The applications are proposing a to move the 
current authorize point of diversion that meets regulations. (Please note that File No. 20,933 
should be and reviewed after approval of the other referenced files as it is the last in priority of 
application filing. I wanted to get the recommendation request to you with this package). 

We are delaying action on the change applications to allow you time to review and 
provide a recommendation. Please submit a recommendation within 15 days from the date of 
this letter. 

Thank you and as always feel free to contact this office at any time. 

MAM 
Enclosures 

~ 
l\1ichael /\. l\1ey~ 
Water Commissioner 














